
INCOME TAX

IRS Reminds Tax Professionals to Renew
their PTINs for 2014
The Internal Revenue Service today reminded professional tax return preparers to
renew their Preparer Tax Identi�cation Numbers (PTINs) if they plan to prepare
returns in 2014. Current PTINs expire Dec. 31, 2013.
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The Internal Revenue Service is reminding tax professionals that they need to renew
their Preparer Tax Identi�cation Numbers (PTINs) if they plan to prepare income tax
returns for other taxpayers in 2014. Currently, PTINs for this year are set to
automatically expire on Dec. 31, 2013.

Anyone who prepares or helps prepare all or substantially all of a federal tax return,
claim for refund or other federal forms for compensation must have a valid PTIN. All
enrolled agents also must have a PTIN. Tax professionals can obtain or renew their
PTINs at www.irs.gov/ptin.

Those renewing their PTINs can complete the process in about 15 minutes. The
renewal fee is $63. Tools are available to assist any preparers who have forgotten
their user name, password or email address.

New tax return preparers who are obtaining a �rst-time PTIN must create an online
PTIN account as a �rst step and then follow directions to obtain a PTIN. Their fee is
$64.25.

The annual PTIN requirement is part of the IRS’s ongoing effort to enhance tax
administration and improve services to taxpayers.

There are approximately 700,000 tax preparers with 2013 PTINs. More than 400,000
have already renewed their PTIN, plus more than 25,000 have obtained a �rst-time
PTIN for 2014.

Income Tax  • IRS  • Software

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/contributor/isaac-m-obannon
http://irs.gov/
http://www.irs.gov/ptin
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/income-tax/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/irs/
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/software/
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/


CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

